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Certified Mail: P-987-892-069
September 27, 1993

Mr Lawrence Vaughn
Great Lakes Chem Corp
PO Box 22

W Lafayette IN 47906

RE: @Graham #1A, P-O4-27N-08W
Dear Mr. Vaughn:

As you are probably aware, an annual Packer Leakage Test is required to be run on all non-
downhole commingled, dually completed wells in northwestern New Mexico. A recent review
of our files reveals that your Graham #1A, P-04-27N-08W, has not been tested since 1982. I
reviewed our files for this type of violation in 1990 and apparently missed this well. A Packer
Test may be taken and filed at any time during a calendar year. Provided you conduct and file
a test prior to January 1, 1994 and continue to conduct annual tests, you will not be penalized.
If we do not receive a 1993 test, I will recommend your allowable for the Graham #1A be
cancelled until you are in compliance and until further notice from this office.

Yours truly,

A2 A

Charles Gholson
Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector

CG/sh

xc: Well File
Alice Dugger




